
 
 
October 8, 2010 
 
Ms. Debra A. Howland 
Executive Director and Secretary 
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission 
21 S. Fruit Street 
Concord, New Hampshire 03301 
 
Re:     Docket No. DE 08-103 

Public Service Company of New Hampshire 
Merrimack Station Scrubber Project 
Request for Information 

 
Dear Secretary Howland: 
 
By Secretarial Letter, dated September 29, 2010, the Commission directed Public Service Company of 
New Hampshire (“PSNH” or the “Company”) to provide an updated report by October 12, 2010, 
regarding the Company’s “Clean Air Project” - - the legislatively mandated installation of wet flue gas 
desulphurization technology (“scrubber” technology) at Merrimack Station. 
 
PSNH has been working diligently to comply with the Commission’s directive.  However, we request a 
short extension of the filing deadline of three days – until October 15, 2010 – to ensure that the updated 
report is complete and accurate. 
 
Thank you for your consideration. 
 
       Sincerely,  
 
 
 
       Robert A. Bersak 

Assistant Secretary and  
   Assistant General Counsel 

 
 
 
cc: Office of Consumer Advocate 
             Service List 

 

Public Service  
of New Hampshire 

780 N. Commercial Street, Manchester, NH 03101 
 
Public Service Company of New Hampshire 
P. O. Box 330 
Manchester, NH 03105-0330 
(603) 634-3355 
fax (603) 634-2438 

bersara@psnh.com 

 
A  Northeast Utilities Company 
 
Robert A. Bersak 
Assistant Secretary and  
   Assistant General Counsel 

bersara
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FILING INSTRUCTIONS:

a)  Pursuant to N.H. Admin Rule Puc 203.02 (a), with the exception of Discovery, file 7 copies, as well as an 

electronic copy, of all documents including cover letter with:

b)  Serve an electronic copy with each person identified on the Commission's service list and with the Office 

of Consumer Advocate.

c)  Serve a written copy on each person on the service list not able to receive electronic mail.


